
Good evening, Beckham Families,  

  
As you are aware, safety is always our number one priority for our students and staff.  To this 
end, the beginning of the school year has us doing various safety drills for the first time.  Due to 
social distancing requirements and other concerns related to COVID-19, drills will be modified to 
accommodate the health and safety of students and staff.  Lockdown drills will be conducted as 
verbalized walk-through drills.  These "talking" drills will be interactive with students, provide 
reinforcement of actual drill behaviors, and ensure safe procedures.  These drills are set by 
CCSD following guidelines set forth by the SC Law Enforcement Division.  We have already 
conducted our first COVID compliant fire drill and will be doing our regularly scheduled 
lockdown and earthquake drills soon.  
  
On an instructional note, we are approaching the time for interim progress reports in 
Powerschool.  Please be sure that you and your student have access to PS Portal to monitor 
student progress.  Please contact ​Lucye_Magill@charleston.k12.sc.us​ if you have any issues 
with accessing the portal.  
  
Lastly, please be sure your student has a pair of earbuds or headphones for use in classes or 
during independent learning time.  This will help tremendously with being able to hear if they are 
in an ILT space or Learning Lab within the building.  
  
Thank you all for your continued support as we work to make this inaugural school year for Lucy 
Beckham High School the best!  
  
Go Bengals!  
Mrs. Dassing 
 


